Mr. and Mrs. Walter Bennett, Holton, Kansas.

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bennett:

I appreciated your kind note of June 18th, and assure you it was a pleasure for us to pay this small tribute to your son.

We are just now getting out a new Jayhawk Rebounds and will be delighted to send one to your brother, Rebert Kaul. We will put him on our mailing list so that he will receive the letters as they are issued.

With kindest regards, I am

Very sincerely yours,

FCA : AII

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.